
LEGAL NOTICE
MT. LEBANON,
PENNSYLVANIA

At  a  meeting  held  Tuesday,
December 12, 2023, the Mt.
Lebanon Commission enacted
the following ordinances: (Bill
No.  5-23)  amending  2023
budget; (Bill No. 6-23) adopting
2024  budget;  (Bill  No.  7-23)
fixing the tax rate for 2024; (Bill
No. 8-23) establishing fee for
garbage;  (Bill  No.  9-23)
stormwater  collection
procedures,  and  (Bill  No.
10-23) establishing salaries for
2024. Copies of the ordinance
are available at the manager’s
office, 710 Washington Road,
the  Mt.  Lebanon  Library,  16
Castle  Shannon  Blvd.,  and
online  at
www.mtlebanon.org.

Keith A. McGill
Municipal Manager


